Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #53 Wednesday, November 10, 2021

TODAY IS AN ADVISORY DAY.

Important reminder to all students: Now that IDs have been distributed, it is expected that IDs will be worn and visible to staff
during the school day when you are present in the building. Your id card is necessary when going through the lunch line, checking
into the library, and when checking in at attendance after the start of the school day. Lanyards were distributed to Freshman
during Advisory, 10/27/21. 10t — 12 grade students should use the lanyards they received last year. If you don’t have a lanyard,
stop down to the main office to get one.

The following Colleges visits are scheduled for the week of 11/08/21:

New York Film Academy — New York City — Wed. Nov 10, 8:00 AM

Pennsylvania College of Health Sciences — Wed. Nov. 10, 9:30 AM

Central Penn College — Fri. Nov. 12, 9:30 AM

Students can sign up for these college visits in Naviance under Colleges tab, and then click on College visits. Both virtual and in
person college visits are held in the College & Career Center in the Counseling Office.

A representative from the Army will be setting up a table during all lunches on 11/17

Seniors and Families that would like assistance in filling out the FAFSA can sign up for our FAFSA Workshop, scheduled for
November 17t from 5-7PM. Please see your Class of Schoology page or check your Schoology calendar for information on how
to sign up.

The MTHS Counseling Office will host a virtual presentation on Dual and Early Enrollment Opportunities on November 11" at
6:30PM. This event will take place over zoom. More information is also available on the Schoology class of pages.

This is a reminder to all Seniors that you can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to be
our honored guest(s) at our Veterans’ Day Assembly on Thursday, November 11 at 9:30 AM in the auditorium. We have
extended the deadline to invite family members. Please see Mrs. Ridley in the main office to RSVP.

Student pictures have been distributed. Students who did not receive their pictures can pick them up in the main office.

Manheim Township Performing Arts would like to invite you to come see Kodachrome, the fall play on November 18, 19, and
20 at 7:00 pm in the auditorium. You can purchase tickets for only $5 for students / $8 for adults online. Use the link on your
Class Of schoology page. Or you can buy tickets at the door. Kodachrome is a story of love and break-ups and flowers and
perfume and ghosts and nuts and bolts. It’s a story of finding someone special and being able to let go. Come see Kodachrome
and support MTPA!

Interested in playing jazz? Sign up for jazz band this year! There will be a kickoff open jam rehearsal will be on Thursday,
November 18 from 2:45-4:15 in the band room. We will play some charts, jam, and kick off the season. All instruments
welcome! The signup QR code is on the jazz band wall across from the TV studio.

Attention Seniors: Yearbook is looking for your childhood photographs of you and a classmate or a group of classmates for the
Now and Then section of the yearbook. Re-create these childhood photos using your present-day selves. Please email your
photographs to neffvue@gmail.com. Pictures must be submitted by Tuesday, November 30.

Students Against Starvation Club is attempting to help Water Street Rescue Mission reach their goal of obtaining 10,000 pounds
of food before the holidays in December. SAS is holding a competition between participating first period classes to see which can
collect the most food. The final date to bring in food is December 17t. The first place classroom will receive a breakfast from the
Students Against Starvation Club.

Attention MS and HS girls that may be interested in joining the girls division of the wrestling team. There will be an
informational meeting on Friday November 12 at 3:15pm in the North Gym of the HS. Coach Clark will be there to answer any

questions about girls wrestling, yes, Girls Do Wrestle! Come out and join us!

Students who are interested in joining the MTHS Rifle Team should plan on attending a meeting after school on Thursday,
November 11th in room 219 at 245. Team materials and schedule for open range and try outs will be given out.

-see other side-



Updated Jr. High BOYS BASKETBALL Open Gym for Wednesday, 11/10:
7-8 grades only - 5:30-7:00 pm @ the Middle School
9th grade only - (5:30 pm - 7:00 pm @ the High School Arena)

It is Rec Basketball season! Manheim Township Rec Basketball league registration is now going on and will end on Friday,
November 12th. Register today at manheimtownship.org.

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



